
 
From: Iviq HTO [mailto:gfiviq_hta@qiniq.com]  
Sent: May 29, 2015 3:25 PM 
To: Jonathan Savoy 
Cc: Brian Aglukark; 'Jackie Price' 
Subject: RE: Nunavut Planning Commission Public Hearing - Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan 
 
Hi Jonathan, 
 
 
The Iviq Hunters and trappers Org. have delegated MARTY KULUGUQTUQ (IVIQ HTO BOARD MEMBER to 
participate NPC Hearing. 
 
Grise Fiord has always have keen interest in Nunavut land use plan. Grise Fiord being the furthest 
northern most community (geographically) and feels that the communities interest and usage of the 
land is unique. The participation of our delegate would greatly enhance and contribute to the Board as 
there are no other communities north of here, that utilize of land other than weather station and 
military station. 
A lot of the projects that are being imposed or being planned, within our area overlap and sometimes 
contradict to our wildlife management. with our participant, contribution from our delegate would and 
could improve our status. 
Both oral contribution, and written submission(where required) can be address by our delegate. 
Participant is excellent on both languages. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Mark 
 


